
Jason Copus 

19 McLeod  Street 

Aberdeen NSW 2336 

ATTENTION - PLANNING SERVICES 

I write this letter in support o f  the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project - SSD 
6612). 

I work for Daracon Group as a Stemming Truck Operator. In my  capac i t y  as a 
truck driver I transport stemming aggrega te  from Martins Creek Quarry to  local 
mines sites in the Hunter Valley. 

As par t  o f  the transport t e a m  a t  Daracon I strongly support the Martins Creek 
Quarry Project al lowing Hunter mines to  utilise locally sourced stemming material 
aiding Hunter econom ic  growth a n d  jobs. 

I have  not  m a d e  any  reportable political donations. 

Regards, 

Jason C o  us 


